
June  2023                      MLAOC Newsletter     Page 13

MLAOC at “Settlers Day”,  June 10
Report & Photos: Glenn Weigel

                                                                                                                             We had spectacular weather for the day
at Settlers Village in Bobcaygeon. Many 
visitors came through our display nestled 
between the Blacksmith Shop and the 
Woodworking Museum. We had over 
25 motors on display to capture the 
attention of many. 

As well as my own modest contribution, 
I'd like to give thanks to Gene Munson, 

Ernie Stokes and Mike Ounjian for bringing 
in their "Old Iron" for display. I must say that 
our display was a great success, and it was 
nice to catch up with old friends after our 
long hiatus.

Roy Camron, on the left,  one of our original 

founding members,  came by for a surprise visit.

Gene Munson and Ernie Stokes recruiting a 

potential new Members for the MLAOC.

Sean Goodman, on left, in serious 

conversation with Mike Ounjian.

Anne Cameron listening in on one of the 

many stories shared by husband Roy.


